
NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: September 26, 2023 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: SCV WATER’S DICKASON  
DRIVE WATERLINE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

Dickason Drive will be temporarily closed on weeknights from Decoro Drive to Smyth Drive 
 
SCV Water wants to notify residents and commuters of the upcoming waterline improvements 
project, the Dickason Drive Waterline Improvement Project, scheduled to commence on 
Monday, October 2, 2023, at 8:30 p.m. This project is an integral part of our ongoing 
commitment to enhancing water infrastructure in the Santa Clarita Valley. 
 
ROAD CLOSURE DETAILS: 
Location: Dickason Drive 
Closure Period: Nightly from 8:30 p.m. to 4:30 a.m., Monday night to Saturday mornings.  
Dates: Starting October 2, 2023, and anticipated to be completed February 2024  
Closure Stretch: Dickason Drive will be temporarily closed in both directions from Decoro Drive 
to Smyth Drive during the specified nighttime hours. 
 
We kindly request that commuters use alternative routes during construction hours to minimize 
disruptions. Well-marked detour signs will be in place to assist with traffic flow. SCV Water 
values your understanding and cooperation as we continue to invest in our region's water 
infrastructure. 
 
We recognize that this construction may cause some temporary inconvenience for nearby 
residents. Our team is dedicated to minimizing noise and disruptions during these late-night 
hours. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Dickason Drive Waterline Improvement 
Project, please do not hesitate to contact SCV Water’s Customer Care team at 661-294-0828. 

 
### 

 
About SCV Water: 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 75,000 
business and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018, when local water 
suppliers combined into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found 
at yourSCVwater.com. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Kevin Strauss 
Communications Manager 
SCV Water 
kstrauss@scvwa.org 

mailto:kstrauss@scvwa.org


 
 


